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francis.parffrey@gmail.com

From: francis.parffrey@gmail.com
Sent: 19 August 2025 16:17
To: 'Exeter Registry'
Cc: 'Jenny Weigel'; 'Chloe Axford'; 'William West'; 'Joyce Arscott'
Subject: RE: Faculty application 2021-062205 St Andrew's Church Ashburton

Hi Nathalie 
Many thanks for this. 
I'm fairly certain I can log in and I will do what is required! 
If I can't, I'll let you know!! 
Francis 
 
From: Exeter Registry <Exeter-Registry@birketts.co.uk>  
Sent: 18 August 2025 16:20 
To: Francis Parffrey <francis.parffrey@gmail.com> 
Cc: Jenny Weigel <jenny@moorlandteam.org.uk>; Chloe Axford <chloe.axford@exeter.anglican.org>; William West 
<william1208west@icloud.com>; Joyce Arscott <joyceaomc@gmail.com>; Exeter Registry <Exeter-
Registry@birketts.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Faculty application 2021-062205 St Andrew's Church Ashburton 
 
Dear Francis,  
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
I note that the Certificate of Practical Completion has not been completed on the online system, and this is where you 
can note that you did not complete all works granted under the Faculty. You can also add any reasoning for why you 
chose not to complete a certain aspect of the works. Are you able to log in to the system to complete this? Once this 
has been completed it closes the application and archives the matter.  
 
Kind regards, 

Nathalie 

 

Nathalie Southan (she/her) 

Exeter Diocesan Registry Clerk | Ecclesiastical Team  

For and on behalf of Birketts LLP | birketts.co.uk 
 

Direct: +44(0)117 233 1704 | Mobile: +44(0)7974 359812  

 

 

From: Francis Parffrey <francis.parffrey@gmail.com>  
Sent: 18 August 2025 14:37 
To: Exeter Registry <Exeter-Registry@birketts.co.uk> 
Cc: Jenny Weigel <jenny@moorlandteam.org.uk>; Chloe Axford <chloe.axford@exeter.anglican.org>; 
William West <william1208west@icloud.com>; Joyce Arscott <joyceaomc@gmail.com> 
Subject: Faculty application 2021-062205 St Andrew's Church Ashburton 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Dear Alison  
I hope you are well. 
I'm one of the Churchwardens here. 
I've been reviewing our Faculty library. 
I'm not sure whether you were advised by Brian Lewis (who has now moved away) that section 2 of 
the Works (new burial spaces) has not been carried out to date. 
I am aware we will need to re-apply if we decide to proceed with our plan in this respect. 
Many thanks 
Francis (Parffrey) 


